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January 20, 2015

Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva
P. O. Box 107
Geneva, IL 60134

Dear,

Thank you for your support of Sango Association with your generous contribution of ¢ T4(- (4
in 2014. Your gift will assist in providing underprivileged Kenyan students with a high school
education. It is our hope that by obtaining a high school certificate, these children will become
future leaders in their communities to make a difference in the lives of others and affect positive
change in Kenya.

Thank you for making an investment in the lives of our students and for giving them a hope and
a future.

Sincerely,
Oliens O, Obhicap

Otieno Ochieng
Chairman - Sango Association

This acknowledgment letter verifies your contribution to Sango Association, EIN 86-1120323.
No goods or services were provided by Sango Association in return for this contribution. Please keep this as
documentation for income tax purposes.
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